
 
23rd November 2023 
Reminders: 

 St Bart’s is a non-smoking school and this includes vaping. Please do not vape in the playground whilst 

waiting for your children, thank you. 

 St Bart’s does not allow dogs on site. This includes carrying them. Please do not bring dogs to school. 

 Jewellery should not be worn in school apart from small stud earrings and the child should be able to 

remove them for PE and Swimming. 

Just to ask that if your child attends after school club on a Friday that you collect them on the last day of term, 
Friday the 22nd December as soon as you can.  This would be greatly appreciated so the staff can hopefully leave a 
little earlier to start preparing for Christmas with their families.  We would really appreciate your support with 
this, thank you. 
 
Flu Vaccination – Reminder flu vaccination will be done in school on Monday 4th December, if you would like your 
child to have this you need to complete the online form if you have not already done so by Tuesday 28th November. 
To fill in the online form please following the link below and you will need the school code: 
https://www.leedsimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 
The code for school is EE108005 
 
Primary School Application - If your child is due to start Reception in September 2024 please make sure, you 

complete the online application on or before 15th January 2024. If you require any help with your 
application, please contact Mrs Drake in the school office as soon as possible. 

 
Second Hand Uniform – We have some second hand uniform in school and this will be available on Thursday next 
week before school. If you would like to call in please come to the office between 8.30am and 8.50am. If you cannot 
make this and need support with uniform please ask Miss Lawson or Mrs Wainwright. If you have any good quality 
uniform that your child no longer needs please remember you can bring it to us and we will pass it onto someone 
who needs it. Thank you 

 
Christmas Jumper Day - We are celebrating the day on Friday 8th December not Thursday 7th as we have 
children out on a visit that day who want to join in. Children can wear a Christmas top or jumper or non-
uniform and bring in a £1 for Save the Children. 
 

If you have any old Christmas tops/jumpers that do not fit your children any more we would happily take them to 
pass onto a child who does not have one. 
 

Christmas Raffle - This year we will be having one Christmas raffle with a range of prizes, more 
information to follow. Tickets are 10p each and will be on sale from Friday 1st December and will be 
drawn on Thursday 21st December for collection Friday 22nd. You can buy them from a member of staff 

on duty in a morning or send the money to class with your child. 
  
Children In Need – Thank to everyone that donated for children in need we raised £351.25.   
 
Whole School Attendance for last week:     Nursery: 90.6%   Reception to Year 6: 96.3% 
 
School Dates 2023 - 2024: 
Friday 24th November 2023  Training Day- No Children in School  
Friday 22nd December 2023  School Closes at 3.30pm 
Monday 8th January 2024  School Opens at 8.30am  
Friday 26th January 2024  Training Day- No Children in School 
Friday 9th February 2024  School Closes at 3.30pm 
Monday 19th February 2024  School Opens at 8.30am 
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